

# 2021-06-21 Credential Formats, Signatures, and Exchange Protocols Drafting Group Meeting Notes

## Attendees

- [Daniel Bachenheimer](#), co-chair
- [Kaliya Young](#), co-chair & WG co-chair
- [Trev Harmon](#), PM

## Agenda Items

Time	Item	Who
2 min	Welcome & Antitrust Policy Notice	Trev
	Review of public feedback	everyone

## Recording - [Link](#)

## Notes

- Welcome and antitrust / IPR announcement.
- Hervé Prezet's comment on 6.2.4 is likely being dealt with in the paper credentials section. We agree with the potential challenge.
- Made assignments regarding 6.2.4 new text.
- We should ask Trust Registries if the case where an intermediary ("translator") issuer needs to also be in the trust registry.
- New language was added to 6.2.4.3.4.
- Discussed feedback from David Chadwick. It was decided that a secondary document / FAQ. Trev will open a blank document, add the comment, and then Kaliya will start drafting.
- Guardianship will be handled in an already slated addendum. We should invite 460degrees to contribute.

## Action Items

1. Trev to follow up with Trust Registries.
2. Trev to provide Kaliya with a "blank" document.
3. Kaliya to complete assigned sections of the document.